
Superintendent’s Update 

 

For the period: November 9, 2016 through December 13, 2016 

 

 

 

Maintaining an Instructional Focus  

 We have a number of outside consultants who have been working with our 

teachers on professional development.  Even though the Montana Striving 

Readers Program (MSRP) is no longer in place, we have replaced that with Title I 

School Improvement grants at Browning High School, Browning Middle School, 

Napi, Browning Elementary School, KW Bergen, and Vina Chattin.  Each of 

these grants requires the use of outside instructional consultants as well as some 

specific professional development.  Jeri Matt will give an overview of the 

instructional consultants’ roles at each of the schools. 

 

Maintenance and Custodial  

 Richard Sanchez will outline the activities that the maintenance staff will be 

involved with over the upcoming break. 

 Malcolm Hagberg will discuss activities that the custodial staff will be involved 

with over the upcoming break. 

 

 


